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WCA:	Multimodal	Local	Supplement	Grant	Awards	Showcase	Effective	
Partnership	with	State	and	Locals		

The	Wisconsin	Counties	Association	(WCA)	is	commending	the	release	of	county	grants	for	
community-based	transportation	and	infrastructure	projects	by	the	Wisconsin	Department	
of	Transportation	(WisDOT)	as	a	part	of	their	Multimodal	Local	Supplement	(MLS)	Grant	
Program.	

According	to	WisDOT,	$1.4	billion	in	applications	came	into	the	department	for	the	
available	$75	million	in	MLS	grants.		Ultimately,	1,596	applications	were	reviewed,	and	152	
projects	were	awarded,	including	34	county	programs.	
	
“What	the	Legislature,	Governor,	and	Department	of	Transportation	did	with	this	process	is	
innovative,	creative,	and	responsive	to	the	infrastructure	needs	of	our	state,”	said	WCA	
Executive	Director	Mark	D.	O’Connell.		“The	MLS	Grant	Program	highlights	how	state	and	
local	government	can	work	together	to	address	the	needs	of	our	citizens.”	
	
O’Connell	continued,	“WisDOT	established	clear,	concise	criteria,	brought	locals	into	the	
process	and	cut	red	tape.		As	a	result,	this	money	gets	to	our	communities	at	lightning	
speed.	We	should	look	to	replicate	this	process	in	the	future.		This	is	how	government	
should	work.”	
	
He	concluded,	“We	can	all	agree	that	investment	in	transportation	is	a	critical	investment	in	
the	future	of	our	state	and	our	economy.	Governor	Tony	Evers,	the	Legislature,	WisDOT	
Secretary	Craig	Thompson,	WisDOT	staff	and	those	local	officials	that	served	on	the	
selection	committees	should	be	commended	for	their	fast	and	effective	work	in	getting	
these	funds	into	the	hands	of	our	local	officials,	where	the	impact	will	be	immediate	and	far	
reaching.”	
	
The	Wisconsin	Counties	Association	represents	the	interests	of	county	governments	at	
both	the	state	and	federal	levels	and	is	located	in	Madison,	Wisconsin.	Learn	more	at	
www.wicounties.org	.	
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